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Dear Sarah,





Ref: PA15/09237 – The End Cottage, 1 The Row, Veryan Green TR2 5QH








The Roseland Plan Planning Assessment Group has assessed this planning application against the Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan and notes that it is in conformity with The Plan. 





However we believe conditions should be attached to approval in line with the following paragraphs from policy HO9 – Extensions and Annexes:





(vi) a condition will be imposed to ensure that the extension or annex is retained as ancillary to the main dwelling and not used as a separate unit without the consent of the planning authority.





(viii) conditions will be imposed, or a Section 106 agreement sought, restricting occupation of extensions or annexes to the main householders or their relatives or dependents, to ensure that the annex remains ancillary to or is integrated into the original dwelling if the original circumstances justifying the development cease to exist. 











Yours sincerely,


 





 S J Wagstaff





PP J Smith, Chair, Roseland Plan Steering Group
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